

RE: Spring 2014 Luncheon

Thomas, Jennifer C.
Sun 3/2/2014, 6:02 PM
Aka Alpha Chapter <alphahuaka@aol.com> >

JCT

Hello Soror Tuedy,

I'm honored for the invitation to serve as the speaker at the Alpha Chapter luncheon. Please give me a call and fill me in on some of the particulars. You may contact me on my cell 404.217.1106 (this is not a number I share with students).

Thanks again and I look forward to hearing from you,

Sincerely, Soror Thomas

Jennifer C. Thomas
Assistant Professor
Howard University School of Communications
Department of Media, Journalism and Film
525 Bryant St. NW | Room 329
Washington, DC 20059
(202) 806-4833 - Direct
(202) 806-7927 - Main
jennifer.thomas@howard.edu

From: Aka Alpha Chapter [alphahuaka@aol.com]

Sent: Sunday, March 02, 2014 9:17 AM

To: Thomas, Jennifer C.

Subject: Spring 2014 Luncheon

March 2, 2014

Dear Soror Jennifer,

As you know, Alpha Chapter's Membership Intake Process is currently planned to culminate on Sunday, March 9, 2014 with a luncheon from 1:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m. The ceremony will be held at the Washington Marriott Hotel, 1221 22nd Street, N.W., Washington, DC 20037. The local telephone number to the hotel is 202-872-1500. We would love to have you as our keynote speaker for that event. It would be wonderful having you here to help launch our new sorors into Alpha Kappa Alpha Sorority, Inc.

Reply all | V



Tuedy Wilson

Sisterly,

Basileus

Aka Alpha Chapter alphahuaka@aol.com